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The Health and Wellbeing Theme Group is now in the process of updating 
progress on the implementation of the JHIP Strategic Action Plan. This will 
be brought to the CPP Management Committee at a future date. 
 
With regard to the request from the CPP Management Committee to 
consider whether we should be merging with any existing groups in the 
Community Health Partnership - it was felt by members of the Group that 
the HWTG exists to cover activities that do not happen in other groups, 
that there isn't duplication and that the role of the HWTG was to provide 
added value through partnership working. I have agreed with the HWTG to 
discuss this with the new CHP General Manager, Fiona Ritchie when she 
comes into post in October 2006 and provide further feedback to the CPP 
Management Committee at that point. 
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